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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

For Immediate Release




         Contact: Captain Kelly Wallis


April 12, 2011        





         (575) 439-4300 ext 158

The Alamogordo Department of Public Safety will be conducting DWI saturation patrols and checkpoints.  Superblitz will be from April 29, 2011 through May 8, 2011.  Local and state law enforcement will be out in full force to arrest and prosecute these drunk drivers to the fullest extent of the law.

The Alamogordo Department of Public Safety says, “Our message is simple and there will be no warnings, -You Drink, You Drive, You Lose.” Violators can lose their licenses, time from their jobs, money in high fines and court costs, face jail time and be required to install and use an Ignition Interlock Device.  Refuse a blood alcohol concentration test and you subject yourself to a longer suspension of your driver’s license as well as possibly a stiffer sentence in court.

The Alamogordo Department of Public Safety suggests that if you drink, don’t risk driving.  You should choose a sober designated driver or take a taxicab, do not get behind the steering wheel and do not get into a vehicle with a driver who has been drinking.

One important way the public can help stop drunk drivers from harming others is to call the Drunkbuster hotline anytime they spot a suspected drunk driver.  The number to call from your cell phone is #DWI or #394.
The Alamogordo Department of Public Safety and the New Mexico Department of Transportation work in partnership to make New Mexico safe for all citizens by enforcing traffic laws and raising public awareness to prevent traffic related crashes, injuries and fatalities.  Please drive safely and keep our children safe.
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